Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors
Special Meeting Minutes
March 24, 2014
1:00pm

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held a Special Meeting on Monday, March
24, 2014 at the Municipal Building, 783 South Geyers Church Road, Middletown,
Pennsylvania, beginning at 1:00 p.m.

Present: Anna Dale, Chairman
Mike Geyer, Vice-Chairman
Ronald Kopp, Member
Bart Shellenhamer, Member
Steve Letavic, Township Manager
Beth Graham, Office Manager
Mark Stewart, Solicitor

Absent: Doug Gellatly, Member

Salute the Flag

REGULAR MEETING
Citizens Input - None

Manager’s Report — Steve Letavic

Acceptance of Resignation

Mr. Letavic stated that a letter of resignation was received from Doug Gellatly and he
requested that the Board of Supervisors accept Mr. Gellatly’s resignation from the Board of
Supervisors, effective April 7, 2014.

There was no discussion.

Mr. Kopp motioned to accept the resignation of Doug Gellatly, Mr. Shellenhamer seconded.
Motion approved.

Mrs. Dale asked if there was any other business to which there was none.

Mr. Shellenhamer motioned to adjourn the meeting at 1:02pm, Mr. Kopp seconded. Motion
approved.



